
 
          
       
        
 

BLACKALL-TAMBO REGIONAL COUNCIL 
NOTICE TO RATEPAYERS 

 
Ratepayers of the Blackall-Tambo Regional Council are hereby advised 
that rate notices for the period 01/01/2025 to 30/06/2025 were issued on 18 
February 2025. 
 
Please note: - 
 

• Two discount periods will apply as follows: 
 
 Full discount closes on Wednesday, 19 March 2025 at 

4.30pm.  
  
 Half discount closes on Thursday, 3 April 2025 at 4.30 pm.  

 

• It is the responsibility of the property owner to advise Council of 
any change of address. 

 

• Any person not in receipt of their rate notice/s should contact 
the Council Office immediately. 

 

• Prepayment booklets can be obtained from the Council Office 
for those Ratepayers wishing to prepay rates during the year. 

 
 
 MJ Lollback                          

 CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


